
	

 

	
SHOPIFY	BANS		

FIREARMS	INDUSTRY	
	

Minden, NV, August 14, 2018– Reputable firearms manufacturer and industry innovator, 
Franklin Armory®, received word late Monday evening that their ecommerce provider, 
Shopify, will soon interrupt their lawful commerce of firearms and components due to a 
sudden change in Shopify’s “Acceptable Use Policy (AUP.)”  The new AUP was presented 
without warning and included a new definition of “Restricted Items” to include flash 
suppressors, threaded barrels, pistol grips, and even magazines larger than 10 rounds.  All 
of these items are legal to use in a majority of states across the country, yet Shopify is 
interfering with Franklin Armory®’s lawful interstate commerce. 

Because of their lawful commerce in firearms, Franklin Armory® has previously been 
discriminated against by financial services companies such as Wells Fargo, Bank of America, 
Citigroup, First Data, Intuit, and Pay Pal.  Social media companies such as Facebook, Google, 
Youtube, and Twitter have also operated under discriminatory policies to throttle down the 
reach of firearms manufacturers.  

Counsel for Franklin Armory®, Jason Davis, stated, "The firearms industry is under an 
unprecedented attack from the leading facilitators of interstate commerce that deny 
legitimate firearm businesses access to important structural supports of modern business."   

Jay Jacobson, President of Franklin Armory®, went on to say, “History is replete with 
examples of discriminatory practices employed against various societal segments.  In almost 
every case, our nation has legislated equal protection for those segments to prevent unfair 
practices and discrimination.  If Congress does not act soon to provide equal protection to 
all businesses, it is not too much of a leap to see how only approved businesses or people 
will be able to buy or sell in future financial markets.” 
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If	you	would	like	more	information	about	this	topic,	please	see	our	website	at	www.franklinarmory.com	.	

	 FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE	
August	14,	2018	


